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NEWSLETTER - DOUBLE ISSUE
December/77 - January/78

On Wednesday, December 7 we will hold a meeting for
women which we hope will be well attended. Since the founding
of this organization in 1973, only a few women have actively
participated. Although many members feel that it would be to
the benefit of all if more women were involved, it must be
realized that in order to be effective, programmes to appeal
to the particular aspirations of women must be designed by
women themselves. Funds are readily available to set up all
sorts of activities for gay women in the Guelph area. So
please come out with your ideas and support.

Please note that as of January 4/77, our meetings will be
held in the 9th Floor Lounge, Arts Building, Univ. of Guelph.

Season's Greetings to all of youl
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COMING EVENTS

Friday December 2 - Dance at Country Schoolhouse, 611
Silvercreek Pkwy, just north of Woodlawn Ave.

Begins at 9pm.
Wednesday December 7 - Meeting for Women - Rm. 33%, University
Centre, beginning at 8pm.
Wednesday December 21 - Drop-in in Rm. 221, Univ. Centre. 8pm.
Wednesday January % - Drop-in, 9th Floor Lounge, Arts Building.
Univ. of Guelph. 8pm.

Wednesday January 11 - Orientation Meeting for Students. 9th Floor
Lounge, Arts Building. 8pm.

Wednesday January 18 - The Gay Scene of Amsterdam - with R.C.
: Arrowsmith. 9th Floor Lounge, Arts
Building. O8pm.

Friday January 20 - Dance at Country Schoolhouse, 611 Silvercreek
Pkwy . 9 pm .

If you can help with any of these events, please call Jim at
822 @M. GAYLINE Information - 836-1550
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